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The Women’s Advocacy Center Names New Board Member 

 

Memphis— February 6th, 2023 — The Women’s Advocacy Center announced that 

Renee Martin has been appointed as its board chair, effective immediately.  

Martin, an organizational development, and human resources consultant based in 

Memphis, brings with her many years of HR strategy and operational business leadership 

experience. She has mentored foster girls, worked with a civil rights nonprofit, served on the 

Board of Directors for Man Up Campaign (bringing awareness and solutions to end gender-

based violence) in New York City, and co-led a divorce care group for women in Memphis.  

 Martin hopes to help The Women’s Advocacy Center in the coming years. “The 

Women’s Advocacy Center has clearly grown under great care since its inception in 2018. I 

would find it rewarding to help the organization in its next phase to--scale up, build additional 

key partnerships and revenue streams, continue to refine the service model, and bring awareness 

to engender increased participation in support and prevention. Ultimately, positioning the 

organization to continue delivering on its mission of empowering and supporting survivors of 

domestic abuse,” said Martin. 

The Women’s Advocacy Center is a faith-based 501(c)(3) established in 2018. Its mission is to 

empower and support survivors and victims of domestic abuse in East Shelby County, 

Tennessee. Donors and grants fund the organization. 
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For more information, press only: 

Romona Jackson 
901-896-9055 
Rjackson@womensac.org 

For more information, visit: 

www.womensadvocacycenter.org/  
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